
19 September 2007
To:
________________________, Chair


Department of ____________________________
From:
Shannan McNair, Chair


University Assessment Committee
Subject:
Reply to _________  Assessment Plan Submitted  ____(date)
The University Assessment Committee (UAC) has reviewed the  _______ assessment plan dated ______.  

In reviewing your plan, the UAC was glad to see that:


( 


(
The UAC requests that you make the following revisions and re-submit your plan by __________(date)


( 


(
or
Your plan meets the current NCA criteria for program assessment.  Now that your program has an approved assessment plan, you should implement the activities in it.

Your assessment report will be due _____ 15, 200__, with all future assessment reports due on a 2-year cycle.  Please consult the OU Assessment website at

https://www2.oakland.edu/secure/oira/assessment.htm
for an updated schedule, copies of reporting forms, and copies of forms detailing the 

criteria the UAC uses to review assessment plans and reports.
If your faculty would like to meet with members of the UAC for more specific comments and assistance, please contact _____________ (x____, e-mail address) or ____________ (x____, e-mail address).

For information purposes, we are sending a copy of this to Dean ______ and Provost Moudgil.
REMINDER:  assessment report is due _________ 15, 200_.

cc:
UAC files


______________, Dean, __________________

Virinder Moudgil, Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost

